
Right now, government officials and those involved in many important legal matters have to give notice in 
newspapers about their plans, such as bulding facilities you don’t want near your house. But some 
politicians want to put public notices exclusively on government websites where few will see them.

Don’t let officials hide what you need to know. Go to www.ohionews.org/public_notices and download a 
brochure to get the facts about why public notices belong in newspapers. You can also search thousands 
of Ohio newspaper public notices at PublicNoticesOhio.com.

Public Notices Belong in Newspapers, 
Where People Will See Them.
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